
Agenda for Subject Area Team Games meeting 
19 November 2020 at 14.00 via Zoom 

Participants 

 Martin Pichlmair 

 Paolo Burelli 

 Søren Sønderskov Hansen 

 Hajo Backe 

 Mads Kjeldgaard Caspersen 

 Alberto Giudice 

 

Absent 
 Sebastian Risi  

 Jonathan Jung Johansen  

 

Agenda 

1. Approval of agenda 

The agenda was approved. 

2. Approval of minutes from meeting 29 October 2020 

The minutes was approved. 

3. Information 
 Study Board – Mandatory activities: We should keep in mind that students with disabilities can be 

exempted from mandatory activities.  

Msc in Data Science: Paolo has been contacted about possible Games-electives for the new 

programme. Paolo suggested Data-driven Design and Development. We will take a meeting with the 

HoSP to talk about possible crossover courses between DS and Games. 

At the Study Board meeting the Quality Policy will be discussed. Martin will give comments for Paolo 

to bring to the meeting.  

 Events – Winter Games is coming up! Look at 4.  

 Students – There is a productive silence now. The students in the programme are concentrating on 

their projects 



4. Winter Games 

Winter Games will be held Wednesday 16 December. The exact time will be decided when we get closer. 

Martin will contact the Employers Panel and ask if anyone wants to join.  

5. Programming for Designers fixing 

At the meeting 29 October we discussed students’ complaints about the course Programming for Designers.  

Since then Martin met with the students, TA’s and the course manager Daniel. It was a productive meeting, 

and there will be some changes for the course. 

First, Daniel will send out a questionnaire to find out what students are missing in the course and what they 

are in doubt about regarding the exam. 

Further, in the rest of the course there will be a support of groupwork and be give more feedback.   
6.Summer University 

Games will have a Summer University course for Summer 2021. It will be available for our students, DDIT and 

CS. The course will be called Applied Artificial Intelligence. Djordje will teach the course and its description 

will be ready in the course catalogue very soon. It is quite useful for people not knowing of AI or Machine 

Learning.  

It is very relevant for both of our tracks. It fits very good with Play Lab.  

7. DADIU 

There are some issues with DADIU. Currently, there are no available head teachers for the spring. There are 

different models to solve the contractual situations. Martin will take a meeting with Filmskolen soon. In 

worst case DADIU will not happen next year. 

13. AOB  

No other business! 
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